KITTITAS COUNTY
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

KITTITAS COUN

MEMORANDUM
TO: Lindsey Ozbolt
FROM: Douglas, P. D’Hondt, County Engineer
DATE: April 7, 2015
SUBJECT: Yakima River Canyon Scenic Byway Interpretive Center

The aforementioned project will not be completed as planned. We will complete the design of
the project without construction. Please temporarily suspend the Substantial Development and
Public Facilities permits, SD-14-00004 and PF-14-00002 until the currently drafted Shoreline
Management Plan is approved and adopted by the Washington Department of Ecology. Upon
adoption of the new regulation, we will determine how to proceed with the project.
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